	Lisbon Email Correction
 

	Monday, April 6, 2020
Dear LES Families,
Regretfully, there was an error in a previous HCPSS parent communication sent out this morning associated with the approximate time your child may be engaged with a technology device once we transition fully to distance learning.  The statement should have read… “All students will need access to a technology device for approximately 1.5-2 hours per day, not per week.”
We apologize for any confusion that may have been caused.
Sincerely,
Debra Anoff
Principal
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